
 
August 7, 2015 
 
To All Qualified Locomotive Bidders: 
 
This document serves notice that as of today, August 7, 2015, the Amended Request For Proposals has 
been released as a second issuance.  The 21 day open period is now in effect, and bids are due August 
27, 2015. 
 
All bids are to be submitted as specified in the bid documents. 
 
Any further questions, please contact pm@ihbfuelproject.com 
 
 
 
Mike Nicoletti 
Director of Mechanical Operations 
Indiana Harbor Belt Railroad 


